
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 2, 2016 

Primary Election has been scheduled for Wednesday,  July 27, 2016 at 

3:00 p.m. at the Hancock City Hall, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, Michigan. 

 

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate the computer 

program used to record and count the votes cast at the election meet the 

requirements of law. 

 

 

 

 
Karen S. Haischer, CMC 

Hancock City Clerk 
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